[image: image3.jpg]PROTECTING YOU

AT WORK




      GMB – WORKING FOR YOU IN ASDA 
	NOVEMBER  2009 - 59


TESCO & SAINSBURY 
AWARD PAY INCREASES

Dear ASDA Members

Members may be interested to know that Labour Research is reporting that Tesco and Sainsbury have awarded stores staff a 2.5% pay increase.  It also states that Sainsbury’s night workers will receive an increase in night shift premia of 3.4%
The pay rises awarded by Tesco and Sainsbury contrasts with the 2% afforded by ASDA.  The increase in night shift pay at Sainsbury completely undermines ASDA’s rational for cutting night workers’ pay in real terms.  The ASDA Night Workers’ pay increase actually only amounts to 1.45%.  ASDA management ought to be ashamed of themselves for making amongst the lowest pay increases whilst enjoying record profits.

GMB will be seeking an explanation from the Company on the pay award for Stores Staff, as well as demanding the Company reverse their attacks on Night Shift Workers’ pay.
The miserly pay increase for ASDA Stores Staff reinforces the need for an independent Union Voice in ASDA.
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